
Hoke County September 12, 2017
Board of Elections 5:00 P.M.

227 N. Main Street Commissioner’s Room
Raeford, North Carolina 

28376
Pratt Building

A  G  E  N  D  A

ITEM 1. Call to Order

ITEM 2. Consideration of August 15 and August 22 Minutes

ITEM 3. Letter concerning Community Resource Center

ITEM 4. Closed Session (Optional)

ITEM 5. Adjournment

ITEM 6.

ITEM 7.

ITEM 8.

ITEM 9.

ITEM 10.

ITEM 11.
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The Hoke County Board of Elections Board Members meet on Tuesday, August 22, 2017 at 5:08 pm, 
in the Hoke County Board of Elections Office.

Members Present:
Robert Vaughn, Chairman
John Harry, Secretary (via telephone conference)
Gloria B. Hill, Member

Other(s) Present:
Towanna Jackson, Director

Item 1. Call to Order
Robert Vaughn called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm.

Item 2. Consideration of August 15 and August 22 Minutes

Motion: Robert Vaughn, chairman; made a motion to accept the minutes of August 15 
and August 22 meeting.

Action: Gloria Hill, member gave a motion to accept the minutes and John Harry; 
secretary gave a second to accept the minutes.

The minutes were discussed while John Harry, secretary listened through teleconference. With no 
modifications needing to be done, the minutes were accepted as is. 

Item 3. Consideration of Community Resource Center

Motion: Robert Vaughn, chairman; made a motion to table the not being able to use the 
Resource Center as a polling place.

Action:  John Harry, secretary gave a motion to accept and Gloria Hill, member second 
the motion.

A letter was received by the board of elections office that the resource center would no longer accept 
any events in their center being January 01, 2018. The center is looking for a supervisor of the 
building to handle all events and it is in the hopes that once this take place that the board of elections 
will be able to use the resource center for elections.  

Item 4. Closed Session not needed/ National Voter Registration Day

Action: Library is hosting National Voter Registration Day.

Gloria Hill, member; mentioned having/participating in the National Voter Registration Day. Ms. Hill
wanted to be able to have the board of elections available at Sandhill and Hoke County High school 
for registration purposes. Due to lack of staff and not being a requirement the board of elections will 
forgo this year.

Item 5. Adjournment.

There being no further business to be presented to the Hoke County Board of Elections Board, Robert 
Vaughn (chairman)  made a motion to adjourn, with John Harry (secretary) seconding. The meeting 
adjourned at 5:25 pm.
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Respectfully Submitted

____________________________________;
John Harry, Secretary


